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July 24, 2018

Dorothy Graham, President
Graham Family Foundation
544-61st Street

ey Lo Oakland, CA 94609

Dear Dorothy,

We are so grateful for the continued partnership of the Graham Family Foundation. Thank
you so much for awarding us another grant. As we discussed, these funds will be used to
help young adult survivors of Hodgkins Lymphoma recover financially from cancer. As we
finalize the awards for the Fall 2018 grant cycle, we will provide you with detailed information
about each recipient, the purpose of the grant, and the date on which payment is made. We
will also share with grant recipients the expectation that they will provide feedback on the
impact of their grant no later than 60 days after the last payment is made. If we are unable to
utilize the full $16,000 in this cycle, we will reserve the remaining funds in Spring 2019.

Jacqueline is one of the many young adults whose lives have been changed for the better
because of your support. She recently wrote:

“This three months of support has lifted such a burden. I've been able to stop
worrying about how [ will cover all of my bills with my disability insurance and
whatever fluctuating part-time income | might be able to bring in. | have been able
fo focus on doing what | can in the present and remaining hopeful for what the
future might bring. It's so wonderful to be able to move into a better frame of mind
because I'm not constantly thinking about bills.”

Thank you for continuing to believe in our mission. We are honored to award these
additional grants to survivors of Hodgkins Lymphoma and grateful to you for making it
possible.

All my best,

Samantha Eisenstein Watson
CEO and Founder

The Samfund (tax ID: 20-6018710) is a registered 501¢3 nonprofit organization. Your gift is
deductible to the fullest extent aflowed by applicable tax laws. We confirm for your records that we
have received check #408 in the amount of $16,000 and that we have not provided any goods or
services in exchange for your gift.



